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  Wednesday 29th June 2022 

Classes for September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Tomorrow you child will be spending some time in their new class, meeting the adults 

and their new classmates. We have tried to keep friendship groups together as 

much as possible when a current class has had to be split.  Due to the varying 

numbers in each year, some classes continue to be across two year groups.  Our 

curriculum is planned to enable this to happen successfully. 

Initially, we were expecting to have eight classes next year, however due to an 

increase in pupils joining us in September, this will now be nine.  We are currently in 

the process of recruiting a new teacher to join our team. 

The classes are as follows: 

Suffolk Reception Mrs Pickles 

Cotswold Reception Miss Khan 

Swaldale Year 1 / 2 New appointment 

Teeswater Year 2 Mrs Booth 

Dalesbred Year 3 / 4  Mrs Potter 

Dorset Downs  Year 3 / 4 Mr Harrison 

Oxford Year 5 Mrs Winstanley 

Cheviot Year 6 Mrs Elliot 

Herdwick Year 6 Miss Whittaker 

 

Our team of highly skilled teaching assistants and pastoral specialists will be 

supporting the children throughout school as follows 

EYFS – Mrs Harsley and Mrs Imran 

KS1 – Mrs Walker, Mrs Butler, Mrs Heald 

LKS2 – Mrs Baker, Mrs Coates 

UKS2 – Mr Bilney, Miss Cumiskey 

Miss Marsden and Miss Ashworth will continue to support identified children with their 

social, emotional and mental health needs and nurture requirements. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting school. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Lucy Peberdy. 
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